
 

 

DINING PROGRAM 2020-21 SCHOOL YEAR 
 
As we are planning to reopen this school year with students on both campuses, we are having to modify both the food 
we offer and the way we deliver lunches. 
 
I will start with what we are offering: 

§ To start the school year, we will be offering four items each day. Unfortunately, at this time we cannot offer 
any self-service of any kind including beverages, snacks, deli or salad bars. Option A is our standard meal, 
Option B is the vegetarian option, Option C is a composed salad, much like if you were to go to our salad bar, 
Option D is a simple sandwich, as if you might go to our deli bar.  

§ There is a question on the order form concerning allergies and dietary preferences. 
§ The menus for the first two weeks are posted on the Dining Services Calendar. This will give you an idea of the 

type of food we will be offering. The menu can be reached by a link—Lunch Menus—at the bottom of the 
School’s homepage. That takes you to a page with our dining calendar and links to the divisional order forms. 
The links take you to the online order forms. The links on the calendar have more detailed information about 
the lunches by day. We will also be offering 2% milk in 1/2-pint containers at the K-8 levels. 

§ Dining Services will not be accepting cash, so you will need to set up a MySchoolBucks account. The process 
to do that is linked on the Dining Services webpage. 

  
How to place the lunch orders: 

§ The menus for the first two weeks of school are posted. We have four choices for each day. You will make your 
choices for the entire week.  

§ For the first week, most of you will only place an order for the 20th and 21st. For the first week of school, 
your order will need to be placed by Friday, August 14. The form will be labeled “Week of August 17th.” 

§ The form requires email address, name, and homeroom/advisory. The next section goes by day of the week, 
and it has the lunch choices by day. Choose one for each day.  

§ There is a question about allergies/dietary restrictions.  
§ Finally, there is a question if you are participating in the Pre-Paid Meal Plan. Press submit, and you are done.  

 
For the following week, the order form link will be "Week of August 24.” Again, using the appropriate divisional form, 
you will place your order by Wednesday August 19. Wednesday at 9 p.m. the form will be closed and will not let you 
place an order. After the first week, the lunch order must be placed the Wednesday the week prior.    
  
With all the changes this year, one thing hasn't changed, our mission: to create healthy, nutritious and great tasting 
food. We actively support our farmers, sustainable practices, and the local economy. Most importantly, we seek to 
establish the foundation for a life of healthy food choices to the benefit of our students and the community in which 
we all live.  
 
I thank you in advance for your patience as we navigate the changes required to keep our students, faculty, staff, and 
the food we eat, safe. 

https://www.stab.org/explore/student-life/dining-services/lunch-menus
https://www.stab.org/explore/student-life/dining-services/lunch-menus
https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/login/getmain?requestAction=home


 

 

  
If you have any questions, please contact me directly. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Trey Holt 
Chef, Director Dining Services 
tholt@stab.org   
434.220.4205   
 
 


